Dear Dr. Sakurai,

Please find our revision, including the style corrections as requested by the editor.
We modified the text in response to these comments, with the exception that we
couldn't see how to italicize the 'et al' in several of the references, even though we
are using the Sol. Phys. style files.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Sincerely, Pete Riley



